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Our Team Getting the Job Done 

3,041,861 Souls Saved~111,594 Baptized~117 Churches Started~122 Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages  

 2 Colleges ~ 1 Girls Home  & 1 Evangelist All Supported  

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 
Evangelist Craig Bryan 
Founder  

Pastor Billy Sechrist 
Sending Church Pastor 

For this month’s letter, we at the Ron Middleton Missions Outreach want to take the opportunity to 

thank you all for your support and prayers. The Outreach continues to grow through the generosity 

of God’s people.  

 

Thanks to your support we have helped to start 21 churches in America over the past two years! 

What a blessing to see these churches grow. From here in NC, all the way to Anchorage, Alaska 

souls are being reached for the Lord. Each Pastor supported has to have a desire to spread the 

Gospel through personal soulwinning and visitation. Leading people to Christ should be their main 

goal, along with building a church to disciple them and help them grow in their walk with God. 

 

We have not only started churches in America, but have had the honor to help plant 92 foreign 

churches. Several have been started in Communist areas and cannot be mentioned in any media 

sent out or presented for their own safety. Without those willing to sacrifice many souls would be lost 

to an eternity in Hell. We are so thankful God is using us to help them receive the Gospel! 

 

In addition to the foreign orphanages we have helped, we also now support the Mercy Mountain 

Girls Academy in North Carolina. What a blessing it has been to help them renovate their property 

and prepare it for more girls to be taken in. Please pray Mrs. Lori and those leading the orphanages 

will continue to guide the girls toward the Lord and change their lives forever. Children are the fu-

ture of every church. “But Jesus said, Suffer little children, and forbid them not, to come unto me: for of 

such is the kingdom of heaven.” Matthew 19:14  

 

Through the generosity of others, the last few years we have not only started 122 churches world 

wide, but we helped to build a college in Nigeria, put a roof over a church in Thailand, built chick-

en coops and a fish pond in Burma for the orphanage, remodeled church buildings, renovated ar-

eas for the girls home, started a tent ministry, and the list goes on and on. To God be all the glory! 

 

In the New Year, please continue to pray for the Ron Middleton Missions Outreach. If you do not 

support us, prayerfully consider doing so. Help us reach our goal of seeing millions more come to 

Christ. Help us to reach more foreign lands, help more orphanages, support more colleges, and 

serve the Lord even stronger than we have the past three years. 

 

Once again, we thank you! We pray you have a Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year! 

 

In Christ; 

 

 

 

Bro. Craig Bryan  

REACHING OUT TO FULFILL THE GREAT COMMISSION 


